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Consent to Release IEP/IFSP or 504 Information for CT SBCH Program

The State of CT Statute 10-76d (a) has been updated to require all Connecticut Public Schools be
mandated to participate in the States Medicaid School Based Child Health Program (SBCH) to
authorize the Stamford Public Schools to release student information which may include
student’s name, date of birth, MedicAid ID, IEP, Individual Family Service Plan (IFSP) or 504
Plan for the limited purposes of receiving reimbursements under the CT SBCH program
guidelines.

This information will only be provided if a student is eligible under the current program and no
benefits that the child receives will be impacted with any cost to the family at any time.

Name of Student: ___________________________________________________

Signature: _______________________

Date: ___________________________


